
SENIOR NEWSLETTER   DECEMBER 2022 
MUNICIPAL AGENT FOR THE AGING/ SOCIAL SERVICES DIRECTOR 

EASTON SENIOR CENTER     ALISON WITHERBEE 203-268-1137 

awitherbee@eastonct.gov 
HOURS Monday through Friday 8:30 to 3:30 

 

Dear Friends, 
I cannot believe we are in the countdown to all of the December holidays and the New Year is right 
around the corner! Read below for information on a very important presentation giving by the Easton 
Police Department on SCAMS!  Also, Frank Pagliaro, local Easton historian and Greiser’s staff member 
will be giving two talks in December, if you missed them over the summer you will want to come hear 
him talk about events in Easton.  
Happy Holidays, 
 
 

SCAMS & HOW TO PROTECT YOURSELVES 
December 15th at 10 am at the ESC 

Come hear Officer Lyman from the Easton Police Department discuss the scams out there and what 
you should know about how to not be a victim of one. Many seniors have been scammed recently and 
this talk will educate you on what you should know and how to protect yourselves. THIS IS IMPORTANT 
so please try and come learn how to defend yourselves from these scams!  

Please RSVP to Alison at 203-268-1137 
Coffee & Pastries will be served 

 

HISTORY TALKS WITH FRANK AT GREISER’S (The Easton Meteorite) 
December 13th 9:30 am to 11 or December 14th Time TBD 

Frank Pagliaro is a 27-year Easton resident with a passion for history, a member of the Easton 

Cemetery Committee, a former board member of the Historical Society of Easton and co-author of the 

definitive study of the 1807 Weston Meteorite fall sites. The $12-per-event ticket price includes a 

light breakfast buffet of coffee, tea, and juice, plus fresh baked croissants and scones, donut 

muffins, and yogurt. Seating is limited. Advanced registration is required.  

Call 203-220-9424 to reserve your spot. 

 

ENERGY ASSISTANCE  
Energy Assistance season is here and applications can still be done with me or you may contact 
Alliance for Community Empowerment www.alliance.com or call 203-366-8241 if you prefer. You are 
welcome to call me to see if you qualify, or have any questions.  If you would like to come to my office 
and complete an application please call, or email me, to set up an appointment.  
 

The Commission for the Aging will meet on Monday December 12th at 5pm at the ESC 
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